
The only 15 letter word that can be spelled without repeating a  letter is uncopyrightable.

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 161
Monday, May 14th

TODAY
• SB (jh also) @ Cromwell-4:30pm/ bus @ 3:15, dismissal @ 3pm
• Bsb @ Hill City-4:30pm/ bus @ 2:45, dismissal @ 2:30

TUESDAY
• 8th gr. Science MCA’s - 4th & 5th hrs
• SB vs Nashwauk/Keewatin-home-4:30pm
• Homework Help
• ALC

WEDNESDAY
• Polar Leagur Track Conf. Meet @ Barnum-3:30pm/bus @ 

1:30;dismissal @ 3:15
• SB @ Northland-4pm/ bus @ 2pm, dismissal @ 1:45
• ALC

THURSDAY
• 10th Gr. Science MCA’s - 5th & 6th hr
• JH SB & Bsb vs Aitkin-home-4:30pm
• Bsb @ Bertha-Hewill-5pm/bus @ 3pm/dismissal @ 2:45
• Last Day for Activity Bus
• Homework Help

FRIDAY
• BB (jh also) vs Nashwauk/Keewatin-home-4:30pm

Internship: The Voyageur Press is looking for a summer intern. This paid position is for an enthusiastic junior or senior 
interested in learning more about the newspaper business. The hours are flexible. Contact Pam Fistere at 
vpofmg.me@frontier.com if interested.

ALC summer schedule is June 4, 11, 18 & 25 and July 2 & 9 from 3:00 to 5:30pm. Get signed up if you need to attend.

We're doing a penny drive for Kids Plus until May 24th.  We're trying to raise 1,000 dollars in pennies!  Mr. 
Willard is so skeptical of your fund-raising abilities, that he has said, "If they raise 1,000 dollars, I'll ride my bike to school!"--
he lives 55 miles from school!  Let's do it--let's make him eat his words.  The winning class will get a smoothie party with 
Mr. Willard.  You get positive points for pennies in your jar, but negative points for dollars and for silver coins, so you can 
"sabotage" other grades!  The jars will be in the commons by Greta's office. (The STAFF is winning in the penny drive so far.  
We rock!..per Greta)

Any athletes in grades 7-12 that would like to come to summer practices, weight lifting, etc. but don’t have a ride, 
please see Tim Tierney or Trevor Honstrom and we’ll figure out some transportation for you. 

Last day for the activity bus is next Thursday, May 17th.

Kick off your shoes for the summer! Bring in any pair of shoes or sandals and earn 10 cents for our school.  There 
is a drop off box in the high school office and elementary library.

McGregor Sports Acceleration forms are in the high school office. Get your forms turned in to Lisa Kruse along 
with your fees. Deadline is May 20th.

ALL LIBRARY BOOKS are due by May 24th.  If you're not reading them, start returning them now.  Thanks!

LIBRARY BOOKS are due May 24th.  These people have books out:  Travis Anderson, Gabe Baumgardt, Corrine Becker, 
Dakota Boyd, Kacie Boyd, Tracy Boyd, Tanner Bozell, Martina Bruchu, Breanna Carr, Katy DeMenge, Daniel Dinneen, Damian 
Fairbanks, Darian Fredrickson, Geno Hafslund, Trevor Heagle, Cassie Hill, Seth Irwin, Michaela Jackson, Joey Jacobs, Elyssa 
Jensen, Kiarra Johnson, Noah Johnson, Jennie Johnston, Ethan Marotz, Sarah McGrath, Lucas Merrill, Ashlinn Moore, Sierra 
Nelson, Alex Nistler, Hannah Orbeck, Solomon Pagan, Casey Pangburn, Nathan Peet, Marissa Shaw, Billy Staska, Shi Thomas, 
Karlee Tierney, Jeff Turner, Megan Vierkandt, Chandra Weimer, Chelsey Wilkie, Maria Yanez, Daniel Zgodava.

There will be report card holds for students that do not turn in their library books or have not paid a shop fee. 
Seniors need to be sure to have all fees paid, (including your lunch bill) and textbooks & library books returned before your 
last day or your diploma will be held.

mailto:vpofmg.me@frontier.com
mailto:vpofmg.me@frontier.com

